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JetX took delivery of its first new Boeing Next-Generation 737-800 last Friday from Boeing Field in Seattle. JetX is
leasing the airplane from International Lease Finance Corp. (ILFC)

JetX, an ACMI and full charter operator based in Kopavogur, Iceland, will operate a fleet of 737-800s on behalf of
Primera Travel Group, the largest tour operator in Iceland and one of the largest in Scandinavia. Primera Travel
provides charter flights from Iceland, several Scandinavian cities and Finland to destinations in Europe, Canada
and the Caribbean.

An ACMI operator provides aircraft, crew, maintenance and insurance on behalf its customer.
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